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GOVERNOR EXTENDS DEEPAVALI GREETINGS

Itanagar, Nov.12: The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh, General (Retd) J.J. Singh has extended
warm greetings to the people of Arunachal Pradesh on the festive occasion of Deepavali.

In his festival message, the Governor expressed his hope that the festival of lights
harbingers joy and happiness in the society and brings prosperity to one and all.

May the festival illuminate the lives of our people with hope for a better tomorrow,
General Singh wished, informs a Rajbhawan release.
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